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WILL L. LEE  ELEMENTARY 
FEBRUARY 

 Principal, Mrs. Heidi Mangune 

Dean of Students, Mr. Mike Gibson 

 

March Is Reading Month Theme: Winter Olympics  

It is a very exciting time at Lee Elementary this month. Staff and students are celebrating March is Reading 
month with activities, guest readers, and prizes for students. The calendar of events and theme days are 
included with the newsletter. 

The 3rd grade students and staff are preparing for the M-STEP. The 3rd grade students are assessed in 
English Language Arts and Math. The test window dates will be coming soon. Please do your best to avoid 
scheduling appointments or vacations during the testing windows.  

Let’s give a warm welcome to Mrs. Robinson, our new Kindergarten. She is excited to join the Lee team. 

Check out the Richmond Facebook Page for pictures and information about events at Lee Elementary. 

- Mrs. Mangune  

3/2: Preschool Round-Up @ 5pm 
3/3: Kindergarten Round-Up @ 5pm 

3/9: 1/2 Day of School (Parent Teacher Conferences) 
3/10: 1/2 Day of School (Parent Teacher Conferences) 

3/11: 1/2 Day of School 
3/16: Geography Bee 
3/17: St. Patrick’s Day 

“Working Together= 

Learning for All”  

IMPORTANT DATES 

Child Feeling Ill???  

Please remember the following guidelines to help keep everyone healthy…  

• Children with fevers need to stay home for 24 hours once the fever breaks 

and there is no use of fever reducing medication 

• Children who have vomited either at home or at school, must stay home for 

24 hours once vomiting stops 
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Mr. Gibson's Message... 

Preschool Round-up is Wednesday, March 2nd 
and we are very excited to see everyone!   

Dinner will be served at 5:00.   

Great things are happening and we are excited to 
see our future Blue Devils!   

 

Will L Lee’s March Focus… 
 

 - Mr. Gibson 

Lee Newsletters are housed on the Lee Elementary 
website and e-mailed to families. 

 Please check the school website for the most up-to-date 
information. www.richmond.k12.mi 

REMINDER…  

Please be mindful of parking around Lee Elementary!  

Cars should ONLY be parked in lined parking spaces..  

Not along the sidewalks or grassy areas 

Handicapped parking should be used appropriately 

This is for the safety of our young students & their families!  

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.richmond.k12.m%2F&data=04%7C01%7Ceklein%40richmond.k12.mi.us%7Cc9264962b1264bb04ed908d9bfcc1c74%7C4b1d581a59c440d099ca6eddb0bed763%7C0%7C0%7C637751705632986281%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIj
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Dinner will be 
served!! 

Questions?? 

Call the front office at  
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Dinner will 
be served!! 

Questions???       
call the Office 
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Important Dates to Remember!!! 

 

12/22: Half Day of School (11:15am) 

12/23-1/1: NO SCHOOL– Holiday Break 

 

Be sure to join the PTO Facebook page 

for school activity updates, happenings 

around town & district announcements!!  

Will L Lee Parent Connection 

Richmond Community Schools 

35276 Division * Richmond, Michigan 48062 * (586) 727-3565 * www.richmond.k12.mi.us 

At Richmond Community Schools, we provide a quality education that empowers 
students to be successful in a global community. 

Board of Education 
Deborah Michon, President 

Angela Pacitto, Vice President 
Bridgette Shuboy, Secretary 

Danielle Sutton, Treasurer 
Kyle Simmons, Trustee 

Margaret Teltow, Trustee 
Sherri Zube, Trustee 

  
Brian J. Walmsley, Ed.S. 

Superintendent 

G u a r a n t e e d  L e a r n i n g  f o r  A l l  S t u d e n t s  

In compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, Title IX of the Education amendments of 1972, Section 504 of Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, Title II of the Americans 
with Disability Act of 1990, and Elliott-Larsen Civil Rights Act of 1977, it is the policy of the Richmond Community School District that no person shall, on the basis of race, color, religion ,military status, nation-
al origin or ancestry, sex (including sexual orientation), disability, age (except as authorized by law,) height, weight, or marital status be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits of, or be subject-
ed to, discrimination during any program, activity, service or employment. Inquiries related to any nondiscrimination policies should be directed to the Superintendent, 35276 Division Road, Richmond, MI 
48062, (586) 727-3565. 

Thank you PTO for our AMAZING 

Kindness Month & Valentines decorations!!  

YOU ARE AWESOME!!!  

The Lee Students & Staff  


